
 
I want it to be known that I oppose Cap and Trade. This will cost Oregonians money that many of us do 
not have, despite working full time. We do not want rebate checks at the end of the year, we want to 
keep our money period! You are trying switch bait tactics and trying to screw the voters, we will 
remember when it comes election time who stood up for us and who intended to take more of our 
money! Timber Unity has some great ideas, why don’t you try listening to them. 
 
Thanks, 
Deanne Hopson 
Junction City, OR 
 


